
 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: 
Sent: 17 December 2017 09:52 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neighbourhood plan 

Sir, 

My wife and I live in Orestone Drive, Maidencombe, and we believe that the final draft of the 
Neighbourhood Plan is correct for this area. 

Sylvia and Michael Glasscock, 
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